
 

 

9th December 2024 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Friday, 20th December is the last day of term, and to mark the occasion, it will be Christmas Jumper Day and non-uniform. 
Students will be voting for their selected charity during a 'Democracy in Action' assembly this week. Charity donations will 
be collected on the Teal Line at the start of the school day and through ParentPay. 
 
Students in Years 7, 8, and 11 will not be having a lunch break after Period 3. They will go straight to Period 4 at 12:05 for 
their lesson. Students in Year 11 will be registered, and then be brought down with their teachers to the dining hall, where 
they will have a celebration for their exemplary attitude through the mock exams and Autumn Term. 
 
Students in Years 9 and 10 will go to Period 4 as normal at 12:05. 
 
Years 7, 8, 9, and 10 will not be having lunch at school. Grab bags will be available for students who receive free school 
meals. 
 
Students will leave school at the end of Period 4: Year 11 will leave at 12:45, Years 10 and 9 at 12:55, and Years 7 and 8 at 
13:00. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 01482 342 229, or via email 
on info@kelvinhall.net 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Leng 
Headteacher 
Kelvin Hall School 
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